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HAPPY THANKSGIVING!! 

 

Southside Beekeepers Association 

Christmas Potluck Dinner 

WHEN: 

Saturday, Dec 9th, 6:00pm 

WHERE: 

Emporia/Greensville Extension Office 

105 Oak Street 

Emporia, VA   23847 

 

REMINDER 

 

The October meeting was the last meeting 

of 2015.  There will be no meeting in 

November.  In lieu of the December 

meeting we will hold the Annual Christmas 

Party. 

 

POTLUCK DINNER 
 

We ask that everyone bring a potluck dish to 

share.  A list of basic suggestions are below 

however you are welcome to bring whatever 

you would like.  Courtney & Leslie have 

volunteered to ensure the room is set up and 

ready for the party.  Sue Moore has 

volunteered to coordinate the food for the 

Christmas Party this year. Please decide what 

you would like to bring and email me at 

sbmoore07@hotmail.com or call me at (804) 

514-8196 so we can avoid duplicates.  An 

updated menu will be emailed as it fills to 

help you decide what you may want to bring. 

 

 
CHRISTMAS POTLUCK SUGGESTIONS 

Turkey 

Ham and/or 

Ham biscuits 

Stuffing 

Macaroni & Cheese 

Green Bean Casserole 

Mashed Potatoes & Gravy 

Sweet Potatoes 

Broccoli Casserole 

Corn Pudding 

Peas 

Deviled Eggs 

Casseroles 

Vegetables 

Rolls/butter 

Sausage Balls 

Cheese Ball 

Cake 

Pie 

Cookies 

Brownie 

mailto:sbmoore07@hotmail.com


 
 

GIFT EXCHANGE 

 
A Pollyanna/Dirty Santa gift exchange will 

begin shortly after dinner so start looking 

for that perfect gift now!  The gift 

should be valued at approximately $20.00 

and should arrive wrapped. It is hard to 

predict what the most popular gift will be. 

(We would like to try to stick with bee 

related gifts again this year – a 

beekeeping tool, bee decoration, honey, 

etc.)  This is the one time you will want to 

be the last one to choose a gift because 

when it is your turn you have the chance 

to ‘steal’ any gift that has been 

unwrapped before yours, so the last 

person has the pick of them ALL! Please 

come and enjoy the holiday music, 

decorations, food, gifts and fun! You won’t 

want to miss this so mark your calendars 

for Saturday December 9th and prepare to 
have a great time! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The 2018 SBA Officers 

 

President – Milton Billups 

Vice President – Randy Wilson 

Treasurer – Donna Rogers 

Secretary – Brad Painter 

Newsletter – Courtney Moseley 

Program Coordinators – Donna 

Rogers & Sue Moore 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


